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  BROAD SQUARE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                     BROAD SQUARE 
LIVERPOOL 

L11 1BS 
          TELEPHONE No. 0151 226 1117 

 Website: www.broadsquareprimary.co.uk 
 Email: office@broadsquare.liverpool.sch.uk 

 
     Headteacher:  Mrs. Charlotte Foden 

 

Overall attendance 93.8% 

Early Years  Well-done to all RB for 95.7% attendance 

Years 1&2 winning class Class 1K 98.4% 

Years 3&4 winning class Class 4E 97.1% 

Years 5&6 winning class Class 6O 98% 

 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
As another successful week comes to an end our children continue to impress us with their attitudes 
towards learning.   
 
Nursery – Year 6 Flu nasal spray 
Parents have been sent a link via the My Ed App to the online form for their children to receive the flu 
nasal spray immunisation in school.  The school nurses are coming in on 17th November to complete 
these.  If any parent cannot access the form, please visit the school office for a paper copy.  Please 
complete these forms ASAP.   
 
Home reading 
We are going to start recognising and rewarding children who are trying hard with their home 
reading.  Children will receive certificates in our celebration assemblies, we really appreciate parents 
and carers support with this.   
 
School photographs 
We have shopped around to find a school photographer that can provide high quality school 
photographs at a reasonable value for our families.  The photographer will be in school on the 10th 
November.  We will send reminders out closer to the time. 
 
Parents evening 
We will be holding our autumn term parents evenings face-to-face in the school.  These meetings 
give parents and carers a chance to sit down with class teachers and have a conversation about how 
their child has settled in to the year.  Parents evening will be held the week after the half term holiday.  
More information will be sent out closer to the time.   
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Enrichment opportunities 
Some of our enrichment clubs have launched this week and it has been lovely to see so many 
children excited to join in and enjoying the activities.  Again thank you to staff for volunteering their 
own time to run these for our children.   
 
Nursery places 

We still have a last few nursey places available with the option of full day provision for any parents 
or families that are interested.  Please contact the school office if you are interested. 

Reception 2023  

We will be holding a number of visits for any parents who are considering Broad Square for their 
child starting reception in September 2023.  Please contact the school office to book on.   

Twitter  

Please follow our school on twitter (@Broad_Square) to see all of the exciting things that we have 
going on.  We will also be tweeting out our weekly star achievers, reading awards and class 
attendance winners so please follow and ‘like’.  

Communication 

Myself and other senior leaders, including the safeguarding team and Ms. Jones SENCO are 
available to talk to anyone with any concerns or questions each morning and after school.  Please 
let us know if there is anything that we can help you with.  Don’t feel like you must wait for parents 
evening if you have any concerns.   

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs C.  Foden  

Headteacher 
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